St. Joseph School
10 School Hill Road
Baltic, CT 06330
860-822-6141
Shirley Lafond, School RN

November 1%, 2024

Dear SJS Parents/Guardians,

On Friday, November 15th, 2024, our local Lion’s Club will be
conducting SJS annual vision screening for all students. The Lion’s Club
has a quick and easy vision screening device that allows every child
attending SJS to be screened. This screening does not replace a
complete eye examination by your child’s optometrist or
ophthalmologist. The vision screening will determine if a referral is
needed for further testing. If your child is in need of a referral, | will
send the paperwork home with them. Connecticut mandated hearing
screenings for grades K, 1, 3, 4 & 5 will also be conducted on that day.
Hearing screenings results will be sent home the following week.

Primero y siempre Dios,

Shirley Lafond RN, BSN



